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The Raider Report! 
Hello Raiders and Raider Parents, I hope you are having a great weekend 
and are ready for the third week of school at Sonora. Each week I like to 
send out the Raider Report with pictures from events at Sonora. Since we 
are all on Distance Learning, getting pictures of life at Sonora has been 
quite difficult. So, if you wouldn’t mind sending in some cool pictures of how 
you are making the best out of Distance Learning with your family I would 
love to feature you in upcoming Raider Reports, just like this group from 
our Sonora FFA! You can email them to me with a caption of what you are 
doing and the names of people in your pictures. Email your pictures and 
descriptions to abailey@fjuhsd.org. 

 



 

 

 

 

Student Support Every Day at Sonora! 
By now you should be settling into your virtual classes and becoming more 
and more familiar with the routines of your teachers. I want to remind all of 
you that we have our Student Support Period from 12:03 to 12:33 p.m. on 
Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays. The Student Support 
Period on Wednesdays is from 12:40 to 1:10 p.m. Please make sure that if 
you have any questions or concerns with your lessons, or want to work in a 
small group with your Teacher, this is the place to do that! Take it from 
Anya and Kyra, “Teamwork makes the Dreamwork!” 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

Sonora Tech Support! 
If you are having trouble with your Chromebook please use the following 
link to schedule a time to bring it to Sonora and have our Tech Support 
Team look it over. Our amazing Sonora Staff are quickly becoming “Tech 
Experts” and are ready to help you in any way that we can! 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9jmCqio-WrtPP6xFkpdQg8d
StFA_tcfHPCYjckR-Gnk__6g/viewform 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9jmCqio-WrtPP6xFkpdQg8dStFA_tcfHPCYjckR-Gnk__6g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9jmCqio-WrtPP6xFkpdQg8dStFA_tcfHPCYjckR-Gnk__6g/viewform


 

 

 

Banter with Bailey 
This Friday, 8/28/2020 from 12:03 to 12:33 p.m. will be Dr. Bailey’s second 
Student Support Chat for Raiders and Raider Parents. Please join him to 
ask a question, or just stop by and say hello. This is a voluntary meeting for 
Parents and Students and an open forum for questions and discussion. We 
hope you will have time to join him this Friday using the link below: 
 
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://fjuhsd-org.zoom.us/j/87073886565?p
wd%3DOXE3SE56TktzOWxocTVSdUppZFY0UT09&sa=D&source=calend
ar&ust=1598559791419000&usg=AOvVaw1n3OuxQ4kYuvF7GRhjj_vl 

 

https://fjuhsd-org.zoom.us/j/87073886565?pwd=OXE3SE56TktzOWxocTVSdUppZFY0UT09
https://fjuhsd-org.zoom.us/j/87073886565?pwd=OXE3SE56TktzOWxocTVSdUppZFY0UT09
https://fjuhsd-org.zoom.us/j/87073886565?pwd=OXE3SE56TktzOWxocTVSdUppZFY0UT09


 

 

 

Miss You All So Much! 

Just look at those smiles. These are the positive faces and love we will 
continue to focus on during these difficult times. So, when you are feeling 
down or upset, just pull out your phones and flip through the faces that 
make you happy and go from there! Just a reminder that on Monday, 
September 7th, 2020 there will be no school for all Raiders in honor of 
Labor Day. 

Comments or feedback - ​abailey@fjuhsd.org​, like us on Twitter 
@sohsraiders and Instagram: sohsraiders 

- Raider Pride, All Clear ! 
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